
  
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS GRANTED FOR JULY 2019 
 
In accordance with Section 101 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, 
notice is hereby given that the following development consents have been granted by Council. 
 

APP. NO. PROPOSED BUILDING STREET NAME 

DA2019/059 Quarry Consent Modification Darbalara Road  

DA2019/070 Storage Shed Sheridan Lane 

DA2019/073 Change of Use Mantons Road 

DA2019/077 Commercial Shed Hurley Street 

DA2019/078 Alterations to community Infrastructure Landon Street 

DA2019/079 New Fence O’Donnell Street 

DA2019/080 New Shed  Adelong Road 

DA2019/082 Solar Panels Bourke Street 

DA2019/083 Subdivision Brawlin Road 

DA2019/084 New Dwelling Bartley Street 

DA2019/086 Change of Use  Bethany Place 

DA2019/087 New Dwelling Ross Friend Place 

DA2019/088 Installation of Ramp Sheridan Street 

DA2019/090 New Dwelling  Bartley Street 

CDC2019/016 New Awning Parker Street 

CDC2019/017 New Awning Sheridan Street 

CDC2019/018 Alterations Hibernia Street 
 
 
The development consents may be inspected free of charge at the Cootamundra and 
Gundagai Office of   Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council, between 9.00am – 5.00pm, 
Monday to Friday.   
 
Phil McMurray 
Acting General Manager 
 

 
  




